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AUBURN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
TUTORING FOR PAY 

 
 

No teacher may receive pay for tutoring one of his/her own pupils during the school year.  A 
teacher should also avoid tutoring any child from the Auburn Village School.  All questions 

regarding tutoring should be referred to the Principal. 
 

However, the Board recognizes that extenuating circumstances may arise which warrants’ it 
giving special consideration to a teacher tutoring his/her own pupil.  In these instances, the 

Principal is authorized to make exceptions to this policy on a case by case basis. 

 
The above does not apply to homebound instruction or summer programming developed in 

conjunction with school administration. 
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